
 

Dates for your diary: 

15.11.24 Y5 museum in the classroom 

2.12.24 Year 6 Christmas fair – tickets for Father 

Christmas on sale. 

5.12.24 Christmas dinner 

9.12.24 Whole school pantomime event.   

10.12.24 Reception Christmas performance 9.30pm  

11.12.24 and 12.12.24 Year one and two Christmas 

performance 1.30pm 

17.12.24 EYFS and KS1 stay and play 2.15pm 

17.12.24 Nursery singalong am 

18.12.24 rock steady performance  

19.12.24 Carols in church.   

19.12.24 KS2 A night before Christmas 6pm 

20.12.24 School breaks up the Christmas – 

nursery and Pine Tree Nursery will be closed to 

all pupil on this day. 

Attendance 

Attendance will continue to be a key focus of this 

academic year.  We will monitor all children’s attendance 

as children who are in school, learn more and are more 

equipped for life-long experiences. 

We ask you to book holidays outside of the school term, 

within the school breaks to allow this to happen.  

Reception 90% 

Year one 98% 

Year two 94% 

Year three 98% 

Year four 94% 

Year five 94% 

Year six 94% 

 

Anti-bullying week 

This week has been anti-bullying week and we 

have been looking at respect.  We have been 

reminding children about kindness which is one 

of our three key values within school.  

 

Tuesday 10th September 2024  
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FOOTWEAR FOR PLAY 

If children want to continue with their 

play on the field, they must have 

wellies to do so.  It is just too muddy 

and their shoes will be ruined.  

We do have some spares to share with 

children. If they don’t have wellies they 

will remain on the playground.  

Friday 15th November 2024 Be kind, be ready, be curious… 

Reading 

We ask you to encourage your child to read for 20 

minutes each night.  Reading is the foundation of any 

learning.  We celebrate reading and books within 

school, buying new books, displaying books and 

sharing stories with the children throughout each day. 

There are story sacks within the front entrance also – 

please take these and enjoy and return.   

Out of all of the things that can be done to support 

learning, reading will always have the greatest 

impact.  

Year 5 museum in the classroom 

Year 5 would love to share with you their learning around 

the anglo-saxons by inviting Y5 families to their museum 

in the classroom event on Tuesday 19th November at 

2.30pm. 

Please come along and enjoy the children sharing with 

you their extensive knowledge of this historical period. 

LOOKING AFTER OUR SCHOOL 

There has been a few incidents this last week or 

so where school property has been damaged or 
items have been taken from children’s bags.  

Please support us in reminding children how to 

look after our beautiful school and the things 

within it.  Thank you. 


